Alyssa Bryant

From: Jeff Cox

Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 8:59 AM
To: Alyssa Bryant

Subject: FW: PolyMet

From: Dave Gaddie [mailto:dgaddie@bankrepublic.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 4:37 PM

To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov>

Subject: PolyMet

This message was sent securely using ZixCorp.

Dear Councilors,

| urge you to not weigh in on any issues relating to the permitting process for PolyMet. This entire process has been
vetted to date, more so than any other previous proposed mining project in the history of the Iron Range and the State
of Minnesota.

Your duties and responsibilities are to the citizens of the City Of Duluth and your time and energy should not be spent on
resolutions that do not have a binding effect and are to be decided on a State level.

David Gaddie
President/CEO
Republic Bank

NOTICE: This email and any attachments is only intended for the person (s) to whom it is addressed and may
contain confidential information. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by
replying to the email and then delete this message from your system. Please do not copy or use it for any
purposes, or disclose its contents to any other person.
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